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Miranda do you know when the meeting is with this group?
 

A/Professor David Crompton OAM
MBBS Grad Dip Soc Sci [Psych]
FRANZCP FAChAM
Executive Director Mental Health Metro South Health Service District

>>> Judi Krause 5/03/2010 8:33 am >>>
Hi David
please find enclosed the modified draft MOSD for Adolescent Extended Treatment and Rehabilitation
Centre. I have enclosed a covering letter to add context to the MOSD changes. I have also enclosed
some information Trevor Sadler sent to the group whilst overseas.
 
I had taken hard copies of this information with me yesterday to the Facility Project Team Meeting at
Redlands as I had anticipated that you and Shirley would be there and that we could discuss this further.
 
The facility project team were keen to hear about the changes to the MOSD in relation to the building
design. I mentioned some of the proposed changes but stated that it would be hard to comment on
design implications without knowing firstly what current design has been confirmed, now the site has
been chosen (most of the CYMHS group were unsure of the status of the current design) and secondly if
the MOSD changes would be endorsed and when/how this would occur.  We were unclear what the
process would be now the CYMHS group have forwarded the recommendations to you.
 
Katie Eckersley suggested that before decisions could be made about design changes further discussion
would need to occur to address the abovementioned issues. This will be reflected in the minutes of the
meeting and I am sure Katie will be in touch with you in relation to this.
 
I would envisage that the next step is for myself and Brett McDermott (as representatives of the broader
group) to meet with you to discuss the draft MOSD and further discuss the design and operational
implications.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me (or any of our working group members) if you require further clarity
in relation to any of the enclosed information.
Kind Regards
Judi
 
 
Judi Krause
Acting Executive Director
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